LITURGICAL MINISTERS

	Sat, Sep 22 nd	Sat, Sep 29 th
CROSS BEARER	Phil	Ed
SERVER	Ed	Susan
LECTOR 1	Helen	Phil
LECTOR 2	Mary	Susan
EUCHARISTI C MINISTER	Br. Joe	Donna



Next Free Medical Clinic: Thursday October 11th

Free Clinic is here every second Thursday of the month.

Next clinic is October 11th

10:00 A.M. until 2:00 P.M.

Please call (865) 212-5570 for appointments

English participants have the responsibility

for lunch for the volunteers.
Services provided for the uninsured

Office of Immigrant Services - Knoxville/Chattanooga Contact: Nathaly Perez - 119 Dameron Ave., Knoxville TN 37917 (865) 971-3350 or Nathaly@ccetn.org
Tri-Cities contact: Alma Vasquez - 321 West Walnut Street, Suite 11, Johnson City, TN 37604 (423) 631-0356 or alma@ccetn.org
Do you have questions about immigration or need help with immigration issues? We are here to help.

<u>Updated Marriage Encounter for upcoming weekends</u>.

Married Couples: Learn how you and your spouse can be like the healing hands of Jesus to each other. Techniques for requesting and granting forgiveness are available to you, as well as how to keep the need to a minimum, at a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend. The next WWME Weekends are scheduled for **September 28-30.** You can get more information or apply online at <u>GATN-wwme.org</u> or by calling 678-242-WWME.

Collection for Diocesan Deacon Formation Program. Please be generous in supporting our Diocesan Deacon Formation Program today September 23rd. Our diocese is greatly blessed with many deacons. Your donation will assist with the ongoing formation and development of the 72 deacons now serving in the diocese. Your donation will also help with the costs of instruction for the 29 men currently in the formation program. Deacons are ordained to the service of the Bishop, his priests, and the people of God. They are a bridge between the sanctuary and the world in which they live. They bring the altar to the neighborhood and bring the needs of the neighborhood to the alter. They teach, and help organize charitable resources within the parish and diocese. They bring the Gospel and the gift of themselves to the soup kitchens, the food banks, prisons, hospitals and wherever else a need exists as well as to the parish they are assigned to. Thank you for your support and generosity.

St. John Paul II Catholic Mission

Location: 7735 Rutledge Pike, Rutledge, TN 37861 Church: (865) 828-8754 Mailing: P.O. Box 1076, Maynardville, TN 37807 Office: (865) 992-7222

Website: stjohnpaulcatholic.com

E-mail: <u>blessed_teresa@att.net</u>

Pastor: Fr. Steve Pawelk
Pastoral Associate: Fr. Alex Waraska
Missionary Brother: Joe Steen
Cell: (859) 445-1417
Cell: (865) 310-0183
Cell: (606) 202-3657

September 22 & 23, 2018 Twentieth-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time

Tuesday, September 25th: Mass & Adoration

1:00 p.m.

Twenty-Fifth Week in Ordinary Time

Mass Intention: Marjorie Stangl

Thursday, September 27th: Mass 6:30 p.m. (Bilingual)

Saint Vincent De Paul

Mass Intention: Eileen Hoffman

Saturday, September 29th: Wedding

1:00 p.m.

Florencio Cano & Leticia Rubio Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary

Mass Intention: John Jarnagin Mass 5:00 p.m. (English)

Sunday, September 30th Mass 6:00 p.m. (Spanish)

Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time

Mass Intention: Needs of the Parish

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Thursday: 4:30 - 5:00 p.m.

Saturday: 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. Sunday: 5:30 - 6:00 p.m.

BAPTISMS: Second Saturday of the Month

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES:

Tuesday: Adoration 1:30 p.m.

Thursday: John XXIII Reunion 7:00 p.m.
Thursday: Adult English Bible Study 5:00 p.m.

Sunday: Faith Formation @4:30 p.m.

Mass Attendance

Saturday, Sep 15 @ 5:00 p.m.: 58 Sunday, Sep 16 @ 6:00 p.m.: 85



INCOME

 Offertory
 \$ 530.00

 Building Fund
 \$ 150.00

 Other
 \$1,313,00

TOTAL \$1,993.00

Expenses \$4,302.00

DIFFERENCE <\$2,309.00>

2018 BISHOP'S APPEAL

August 2018 St. John Paul II Mission. Thank you for your support!

Parish Goal: \$3,200.00 Total Committed: \$2,206.00 Collections to Date: \$1,801.00 Collections Needed to Reach Goal: \$1,399.00

Pray for Deacon Richard who is attending classes for two months to learn Spanish in Mexico. If you would like to send him a card or write him a letter of encouragement:

Deacon Richard Toboso c/o Sr. Rosendo López y Señora Ángela Segundo Antonio Álzate 676 Centro, 58000 Morelia, Michoacán, México

POST ABORTION HEALING OPPORTUNITIES

If you are experiencing emotional or spiritual difficulties from a past abortion or abortions, you are not alone. Catholic Charities is here to assist you with **Rachel's Vineyard** healing and recovery retreat **October 26 - 28, 2018, at** the Christ Prince of Peace Retreat Center in Benton, TN.

Bishop Stika to celebrate bilingual Mass in thanks for the sacrament of matrimony! Couples will have the opportunity to renew their vows during Mass and continue to celebrate with family and friends at a reception following the Mass. Saturday, October 13, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. Register by Thursday, October 4th Cathedral of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, 711 S. Northshore Drive Knoxville, TN 37919 Register by due date and receive free gifts from the Office of Marriage Preparation and Enrichment; a commemorative certificate and one professional photo with Bishop Stika. To register contact: Marian Christiana mchristiana@dioknox.org or 423-892-2310 Karen Byrne kbyrne@dioknox.org or 865-584-3307

The Office of Hispanic Ministry would like to ask for your help to collect long-sleeved_shirts, sweatshirts and jackets. This clothing will be given to seasonal male migrant workers on the Unicoi area. We will be receiving clothing of all sizes until

September 23, the chancery address is 805 S Northshore Dr. Knoxville, TN 37919.

We will celebrate our Patron Feast Day on Saturday, October 20th. Details will be determined by a committee. Please let Fr. Steve know, if you are willing to be on this committee.

BLUE MASS on September 30, 2018 at 9:00 am at the Cathedral of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus

Bishop Stika invites you to join him on Sunday, September 30 at 9:00 am for the annual "Blue Mass" to honor and to pray for all our First Responders who "protect and serve." This time honored tradition of praying for the blessing and protection of our public servants in law enforcement, fire department and emergency medical services goes back to the first Blue Mass in Washington, DC in 1923. Since then, dioceses across the country have celebrated annually those whose service is often identified with their blue uniform. It is a special time for us to honor their unselfish service and to pray for their safety.

Study Group - Next Saturday, after Mass on the 29th, we will study Chapter two of *Pope Frances Letter on the "Call to Holiness"*. Soup and sandwiches will be served. Feel free to join us.